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comptaint.pwssb@Pu nja b.gov. i n

S,,bject :Fivd: Over flowing of sewerage

To : Punjab Mail <eebl.pwssb@punjab.gov'in>, Punjab Mail

< eeb2. pwssb@ pu njab. gov.in >,- Chief (S), BTI <ces. pwssb@punjab.gov'in >

-i: :c::.clalri received via traile-mail. You are requested to satisfythe Complainant and revert backthis e-mail

ling of sewerage

From : '. <as Dhawan <complaint.pwssb@punjab'gov'in>

From : adevaggarwal@gmail.com
To:''Vikas Dhawan" <complaint.pwssb@punjab'gov'in>

Sentl tv4onday, August 5, 2019 10:29:02 AM

Subject: Over flowing of sewerage

From : adevaggarwal@gmail.com

Subject : Over flowing of sewerage

To : Vikas Dhawan <complaint.pwssb@punjab.gov'in>

Mon, Aug 05,

Mon, Aug 05, 2019 10:29 AM

Dear sir, 6_LL:_i^ :- ^..- ^r,^^+ +l.r^ -^r^,6rt^c
This is to inform you that we are the residents of street no -: bibiwala road Bathinda in our street the sewerage Is

cverflorving ior the tast ten days and spreacling the dirty sewerage wate:' arround us and spreading the mesquites

causing to dangerous illness. I also tried to coitact the se\rrerage officials but all in vain no one is picking up the

comptairrt land line phone and officials mobile phon"r. orr our gfutr soe Triveni employees visited the site but no

fruitful results came out . even though the officials threantened us people with akward language. so you are

requested to clear the sewerage at earieliest

Thanking you

Adev Kumar Aggarwal
Bathinda 9988300530

Dear sir, _..._ -!-^^! rL^ ^^.^,^-raa .

This is to inform you that we are the residents of street no 3 bibiwala road Bathinda in our street the sewerage is

overflowing for the tastlln days and spreading the dirty sewerage water arround us and spreading the mesq.uites

causing to dangerous illness, I also tried to conact the sewerage officials Lrut all in vain no one is picklng up the

complaint land line pnone and officials mobile pnon.r. on our 
-eno'tr 

soe Triveni employees visited the site but no

fruitful results came out . even though the officials threantened us people rarith akward ianguage. so you are

requested to clear the sewerage at earieliest
Thanking you
Adev Kumar Aggarwal
Bathinda 9988300530


